
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 11/03/2025 7:09:33 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission

11/03/2025

MRS Nicky Dolman
8 Lodge ST
Balgowlah NSW 2093

RE: DA2025/0132 - 37 Roseberry Street BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

I am not anti Maccas but just not on this location - why traffic congestion on that rounds about
is bad and getting worst on Roseberry st . Already a close location in Brookvale . If 24/7 far
too close to residential properties .




